
NOTICE: EFFECTIVE MAY 4, 2023 
 

The City of New Berlin’s phone system 
was damaged in the recent storms. We are 
working closely with AT&T to correct this 

issue. In the meantime, please direct all 
questions through email to 

secretary@newberlintx.org or you are 
more than welcome to come up to the 
office during normal business hours. 

 
Thank you for your patience and 

understanding. 
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